
A pril 27 , 1 9 89 L B 285, 340 , 3 56 , 8 0 7 , 8 1 3

motion to bracket the bill.

they take a look at their own methods whereby, as Senator L a mb
points out, they pit neighbor against neighbor on the bonus
bidding, they take a look very seriously at their own management
fees, their management expenses, which I think may be j ust a
little bit greater than any professional manager would charge
the school children of this state. I think we' ve raised a
number of issues. We' re going to be helped,somewhat perhaps,
along that same line with a court decision in the future. But
that won't be the end of it, that's not going to be the end of
it relative to the school lands. And we ought to be b etter
prepared and better informed. It is a major asset, it's a major
amount of money, and it is a major responsibility. I t should
not be addressed lightly, and it won't be. But I think we have
served the people of the State of Ne b r aska and the s chool
children well this afternoon for the hour and a half , or hour
and 40 minutes that we debated this issue. And I would enj oy
doing it again, and I encourage you all to become much better
informed on it in the ensuing five,or six , o r s e ven months
before we come back here in J a nuary, when we might take another
look at it. So, with that, Mr. President, I support the bracket
motion and hope that we can move on to other issues.

PRESIDENT: Thank you . The question is, shall the bill be
bracketed? All those in favor vote aye, o pposed nay. Recor d ,
Mr. Cle rk, p l e a s e .

CLERK: 27 ayes , 1 na y , Mr . Pr e s i d ent , on the adoption of the

PRESIDENT: The bill is bracketed. Do you have a n y t h ing f or
the record, M r. C l e r k ?

CLERK: I do, Mr. President. Mr. President, notice of hearing
from the Appropriations Committee and from the Health and Human
Services Committee.
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